Invitation to the European States General for housing rights

September 2007 

Dear Friends,

We would like to extend an invitation to the European States general for housing rights, to be held at the European parliament in Brussels, on November 5-6, 2007. 

This initiative results from various meetings and working sessions between housing right players, which brought together elected representatives, leaders of associations, unions, researchers, more specifically in Bobigny, near Paris, last February and who share the appeal “Together towards the European States general for the right to housing”.

The November States General will be the very first stage of a movement we would like to see as broad as possible throughout Europe, beyond the very borders of the European Union. We do hope this first meeting will help to know more about each country’s realities in terms of housing and habitat, to exchange on the various struggles and proposals of social, political and citizens movements on this issue and also to assess together how to make sure this housing right be acknowledged in Europe. 

Being aware of your commitment on this major social issue, we would like to get you involved in this reflection and movement. As far as you are concerned, please also feel free to share this approach with people or groups acting in that area.

In order to contribute to a dynamic preparation of the event, we suggest that you join the discussion list soon.  Any contribution on your side will be welcome and immediately circulated to all those interested. 

Please, do have a look at the web page  and read some of the basic documents. 

Appeal: Forward to European States general 

Forward to the European States General for the right to housing
They result from first exchanges and contacts for the organization of the States general.   

You are welcome to fulfil the online “Experience file” or download and send it back to us by 30 September.

As far as logistics is concerned, we enclose various pieces of information to help you prepare your short stay in Brussels in the best possible conditions.

All the best,

For the technical secretariat, 

International alliance of inhabitants, ANECR, REALPE, Plataforma para una Vivienda digna

>>> Registration form.
>>> Fulfil the online “Experience file” or download and send it back to us by 30 September.

>>> Logistics information

For any information, please contact:

info@habitants.org and lalezard@elunet.org 
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